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Opposition to more regulation of Retail Forex

To the Secretary of CFTC

I oppose any more burdensome regulations that the GOVERNMENT, the CFTC,
seeks to impose on the foreign currency markets. This administrations overbearing,
and continuous efforts to restrict the freedom of Americans is just outrageous.

If qualified investors want to trade forex and leverage 1OO to 1 , win or lose,
it’s none of your business. This is designed to put the small retail IB and investors
out of business, just like the CFTC did to the small commodity brokers.

Respect the Constitution, individual Rights, Free markets and Our Freedom


